
P17-N-184(CA) 
 August 20, 2017 

Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
 
 
 

Residential Burglaries 
25th District (Grand Central) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the 25th District (Grand Central) of recent 
residential burglaries that have occurred on Beat 2513. In these incidents, an unknown 
offender/offenders forcibly entered several residences, and have removed miscellaneous 
property from the residence. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 2100 block of North Lockwood on July 24th, 2017 between 11:00am and 4:00pm 

• 2500 block of North Monitor between July 27th and August 2nd , 2017. 

• 2100 block of North Mason July 28th, 2017 at 12:56am.  

• 2400 block of North Long between August 10th and August 12th, 2017  

• 2200 block of North Menard on August 16th between 9:00am and 7:00pm 
  

About the offenders 
To description of the offenders is available at the time this alert was issued. 
 

What you can do: 

• Be aware of this pattern crime and alert your friends and family about these crimes. 

• Make sure all doors and windows are locked. 

• Make sure any alarm systems of security cameras are activated and working properly. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s), including any 
vehicle description and license plate information, as well as direction of flight, if known. 

 
 

If you have any information, please contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-361817, JA-373904, JA-366483, JA-388158, JA-394250 

Reference: P17-N-184 


